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TOWN OF CORNISH
MINUTES OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING HELD MARCH 25 1998

PRESENT: VINAL PENDEXTER AND CARLTON CANDAGE

Carlton Candage calls the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.

Ronald Othuse reports that the ISO inspectors visited
the Town to make their report and the Class rating
dropped because the Fire Department training was not
documented. New classes will be coming up soon. Need
for a Ladder Truck and larger water hose was also

mentioned.

Discussion of CFD training packets a cost of $25.00 per
person. All members should take the course.

3 CFD members will be attending the Fire Attack School.

License for Hessian Hill tower will not be approved for
2nd Channel without a "Public Works Dept." access. The
question was raised about the possibility of Contracting
with the Snow Plowing Vendor to have emergency
communication with CFD, Police and Rescue.

Discussion of call forwarding system on existing Red
Phone system. Remaining unused phones should be removed
so that we are no longer paying rental fees on those
phones. Ronald will update Friday.

CFD needs measurements or building footprint on Cornish
Station and the Bag Lady building for Hydrant testing.

Reminder from M.E.R.C. that they are not taking any
deliveries on Sat. or Sun. will be forwarded to Frank

Perry Jr.

Warrant reviewed and signed. Minutes from prior meeting
read and accepted.

Public market certificate on property cultivation signed
for Howard Pease.

Pole permits signed.
Letter from David Brandt read.

Ray Estabrook will attend next meeting with facts and
figures on furnace and new office plans.

Vinal scheduled tentative meeting with Trio for new
computer system discussion on April 7th at 8:30 AM.



10.) Job fair workers and Community Service projects to
begin soon.

11.) Motion made to adjourn. Seconded. Meeting adjourned
1Te5h D:M,




